Henderson County Board of Education,

I am requesting permission for three of our Henderson County High School students, who are visually impaired, to attend a weekend retreat at the Kentucky School for the Blind from Friday, March 18th through Sunday, March 20, 2011. Our students will be exploring the cultural and educational resources in the Louisville area. Components of the Expanded Core Curriculum for Students with Visual Impairments will be embedded throughout the weekend's activities.

Our students will depart at 9:00 am on the morning of the 18th and return on the 20th at 5:00 pm. Transportation will be provided by Henderson County Schools through special education funds. The Kentucky School for the Blind will provide "Room and Board" for all 3 students at no additional cost to our district.

If you need additional information concerning the retreat, please contact me.

Kathleen Grant, Teacher of the Blind and Visually Impaired 270-831-8820 Ext. 2095